
Tummy trouble or
blood in your pee?
Contact your GP practice
If you’ve had tummy trouble such 
as discomfort or diarrhoea for three 
weeks or more, or seen blood in your 
pee – even just once, it could be a 
sign of cancer. It’s probably nothing 
serious, but finding cancer early 
makes it more treatable. 

Your NHS wants to see you. 

Contact your GP practice.

For more information visit  
nhs.uk/cancersymptoms

Find the latest guidance and exemptions at gov.uk/coronavirus

NATIONAL  
COVID ALERT

STAY HOME
5 NOV – 2 DEC

Only leave home for food, medical reasons, 
exercise, education or work

You must work from home if you can

Avoid travel unless essential

Schools and essential shops will remain open

Remember: wash hands, cover face, make spaceHelp Us Help You –  
Clear on Cancer


